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Schedule: January Meetings, Service Projects, and Special Events 
Date What’s Happening 

Tuesday, January 7 District & RI Update - District Governor Gary King 

Tuesday, January 14 Melissa Green Heart - The Gila Trails Partnership and how it works 

1:15 Silver City Rotary Foundation Board Meeting  

Tuesday, January 21 Al Gamboa - The Marine Corps League and our Community 

1:15 pm – Club Board Meeting 

Tuesday, January 28 Club Assembly 

 

December in Brief 
We had a boost in membership with four new members being inducted: On December 10, Ray 

Goellner (Pharmacist, Retired) and Al Gamboa (Automobile Dealership Management)  joined the 

club, and on December 17 we welcomed  Jack Isbell (Consultant) and Mario Sanchez (University 

Marketing) as new members. 

Check out our Website 

www.silvercityrotary.org 

Visit & Like us on Facebook 

Officers and Directors 
President:   Rosie Higgs  

President-Elect:    Bart Roselli 

Secretary:   Leslie Bush 

Treasurer:   Carlos Lucero 

Immediate Past President: Peter Herzberg 

Club Service & Public Image: Kathy Eaton 

Community & Int’l Projects: Peter Herzberg 

Membership:   Bart Roselli  

Youth Service:   Wendy Spurgeon 

Development:   Kate Watson 

 

http://www.silvercityrotary.org/
https://www.facebook.com/silvercityrotary.org


 

September 9, 2014 

Many of us enjoyed our annual holiday party which was hosted by Sunny and Harry Kellerman in their 

home. It was a well-attended pot luck affair. We raised $475 for the Silver City Rotary Foundation 

through a dessert auction. 

Club anniversaries were celebrated by Linda Telaak – 30 years on 

December 9, Peter Falley – 9 years on December 14, and Maggie 

Veeder – 5 years on December 5.  

Leslie Bush and Jack Herndon both celebrated their birthdays on 

December 17. 

In January we will have a number of club anniversaries: Taffy Arias 

and Bart Roselli (1 year), Jim Reynolds (4 years), and Georgia 

Bearup and Tom Bates (7 years). 

Jack Isbell and Peter Falley will both celebrate their birthdays on 

January 30th. 

Wendy Spurgeon directed Scrooge & Dickens, an original holiday 

play by Joe Shea and Charles Dickens, which featured William 

Knuttinen as Dickens. It was Offered at the Oasis Coffee & Tea House 

on Bullard Street and seems to have had a full house for each of its 

performances. 

We only had three meetings in December, with no meetings on the 24th and 31st. Speakers 

and their topics were Wendy Spurgeon with a presentation on Self-Coaching 101. Pastor 

Carla Friedrich talking about the Interfaith Oasis in Silver City, and Kari Light with a talk on 

Eating 4 Ascension. 

What’s Coming Up? 

The Kindergarten Book project will be getting under way in earnest this spring, and our 

annual scholarship competition for graduating high school students will start. Sunny 

Kellerman will be off to San Diego for intensive District Governor training. District Governor 

Gary King’s visit in early January will be a special event. 

 

http://rotaryeclubone.org/

